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______________________________________________________________________ 

Memorandum 

CL-C 33-2025 

Subject: Town of Pelham Representative - Transportation Strategy Steering        
Committee and Niagara Transit Commission 

Date: May 22, 2025 

To: Regional Council  

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

Regional Council, at its meetings held on January 19, 2023, and May 23, 2024, 

respectively, appointed Town of Pelham Councillor Wayne Olson to the Niagara Transit 

Commission and Transportation Strategy Steering Committee, to serve as the Town’s 

representative. 

Given that Councillor Olson has been appointed to Regional Council, the Town of 

Pelham was requested to consider how the vacancies on the Niagara Transit 

Commission and Transportation Strategy Steering Committee would be filled for the 

remainder of this Council term.  

The Town of Pelham has confirmed (correspondence attached) that Councillor Olson 

will continue as the Town’s representative for both the Transportation Strategy Steering 

Committee and Niagara Transit Commission for the remainder of this term of Council.  

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 

 


